
 

 

ATTENDANCE MATTERS TO US 

• Our attendance target is 95% and above for all 
students K-6.  

• We appreciate the amazing parent and caregiver 
support in getting to students to school on time 
every day! 

 

LIFELONG LEARNING 
Last week we celebrated Education Week. 
Congratulations to this year’s Education Week 
Director Award recipients, 

• Kayla Harvey for active engagement in 
learning 

• Christopher Pasztor for consistent effort in 
all Key Learning Areas 

• Mrs Kimberly Mostyn for supporting Cullen 
Bullen Public School’s commitment to 
student wellbeing and inclusive practices 

• Mrs Anna Smith for excellence in teaching 
music. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

SCHOOL BUS SAFETY 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CODE OF CONDUCT FOR SCHOOL STUDENTS  
It is every student’s responsibility to behave in a 
manner that ensures the safety and comfort of 
passengers and drivers.  

• Use appropriate language and speak quietly 

• Fighting, spitting, feet on seats, throwing 
things in or from the bus is not permitted   

• No eating or drinking  

• Do not push or shove other people   

• Do not bully or harass other passengers or 
the driver  

• Avoid attracting the attention of the driver 
except in the case of emergency  

• Do not play music at a loud volume that it may 
distract the bus driver or other passengers 

 

PBL focus: 
“Transitioning smoothly between activities.” 

Safe Walking in the classroom and 
on the basketball court. 

Respectful Listening to know what is 
expected. 

Responsible Be learning at all times. 

 
Student of the Week –  
Congratulations to   
Talithia Ingram for being 
a respectful, responsible  
and safe student!  
Well done Talithia! 
 

Friday $5 Meal Deal  

• Chicken burger 

• Mini pies 

• Lamington + drink.  
 

Melinda Suttor  
Principal                                                                                                                                                                    
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